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GLENN HIGHWAY: 
 Airport Heights to Parks Hwy Rehab 

Project No. 0001656 / CFHWY00545 
 
Project Scope 
The State of Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF), in cooperation 
with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), is proposing to rehabilitate the Glenn Highway 
from Airport Heights (MP 0.0) to the Parks Hwy interchange (MP 32.5). The purpose of the project is 
to extend the service life of the facility and provide safety and capacity improvements where 
required. The project may include improvements to the roadway surface, structural section, drainage 
features, bridge repairs, ADA improvements, guardrail, lighting, and roadside hardware. The project 
proposes to include additional analysis and potential inclusion of some improvements identified in 
the recently competed Glenn Hwy ICM Study (2019).  

Current Status 
DOT&PF has received funding to proceed to final design after completing the environmental 
document. The Department is utilizing consultant staff for the projects design. After recently 
completing studies of the corridor to identify needed improvements, the design efforts are now 
underway and will be working towards a draft Design Study Report (DSR) and a local (30%) plan 
review by summer of 2022. 
 
Schedule 
Preliminary Design – March 2020 to October 2021 
Final Design – October 2021 to April 2024 
Construction –Summer 2024* 
 
* Construction schedule is dependent on many factors including the availability of funding. The 
project is also likely to be separated into phases for construction, with the first phase occurring the 
date noted above. 
 
For more information 
Visit the projects website at: 
https://dot.alaska.gov/creg/glenn/  
 
Or; 
Contact the project team with questions, concerns, comments, or compliments. 
 
Project Team
Joann Mitchell, PE 
Kinney Engineering, LLC  

Chris Bentz, P.E. 
DOT&PF Highway Design 

Public Involvement Coordinator 
3909 Arctic Blvd, Suite 400 Anchorage, AK 99503 
Phone: (907) 344-7590 

Project Manager 
Phone: (907) 269-0652 
Chris.Bentz@alaska.gov 

Email: glennanch2parks@kinneyeng.com 
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